
 

Traffic Advice 

 

Temporary Service Adjustments for “Discovery Bay – Mui Wo” Licensed Ferry Service  

 

 Members of the public are advised that “Discovery Bay – Mui Wo” licensed ferry 

service will be temporarily adjusted on 3 May 2024 and from 29 May 2024 to 4 June 2024 as 

follows:  

 

Date Service Arrangements 

3 May 2024 Sailing from Discovery Bay at 3.10 p.m. will be advanced to 12.50 p.m.. 

29 May 2024 to 

4 June 2024 

(School Days only) 

Sailing from Discovery Bay at 3.10 p.m. will be advanced to 11.20 a.m.. 

 

 The ferry operator will put up notices at the concerned piers and onboard to inform 

passengers of the above arrangements. 

 

 Members of the public may contact the ferry operator (i.e. Peng Chau Kai To 

Limited) at 2983 8617 for enquiries on the latest arrangements of the above licensed ferry 

service.  

 

 


